
Dear Clients,
We are pleased to invite you to our webinar “News in Energy Law” led by our partner 
Marc Müller, M.B.A. and attorney Mgr. Michal Fógel.

During the webinar we will discuss:

Act No. 458/2000, the Energy Act

 Expanded consumer protections
 Improvements in market participation in the creation of regulation 

methodology
 Possibility of local investigation by the ERO
 New rules in relation to electricity traders, brokers and aggregators
 Rules for the relocation of distribution facilities 

Act No. 165/2012, the Act on Promoted Energy Sources

 New rules for modernizing or modifying production facilities
 Auction regulation as a new form of promotion
 Price-setting
 Over-compensation 

The webinar will take place on June 12, 2020 from 1 to 3 pm. 

Please reply to this email to register. If you have any questions about the topics for 
discussion, please send them to this address before the webinar.

Tel.: (+420) 224 490 000
Fax: (+420) 224 490 033
www.bpv-bp.com
info@bpv-bp.com

WEBINAR

NEWS IN ENERGY LAW

bpv Braun Partners s.r.o.
Palác Myslbek
Ovocný trh 8
110 00 Praha 1




